
 
To learn more about these 
programs and to receive 
information about the 

workshops, please contact: 

Leslie Simoes  
The Arc Connecticut 

43 Woodland Street, Suite 260 
Hartford, CT 06107 

860.246.6400 
lsimoes@arcofct.org 

 

What happens when your 
child with developmental 

and/or intellectual 
disabilities turns 21? What 

questions should you be asking, what kind of 
plans should you be making and where do you 

go to find the answers? 
 

The Arc Connecticut is offering free 
transition presentations created          

by a parent for parents. 
 

WHO SHOULD ATTEND: Parents of 
children with developmental and/or 
intellectual disabilities ages 15-21. 

 
“I have worked long and hard to give my son, Andy, a 

stable environment in which he is given every 
opportunity to live and enjoy his life to the best of his 

abilities. 
This workshop reflects some of the challenges parents 

will be facing when making plans for their child as 
they enter the adult world.” 

- Lois Nitch 
Mother of Andy, who lives in a group home, attends a 

day program and loves his life. 

After the Cap & Gown 
Planning for your child with Developmental Disabilities ages 15-21 as 

they transition from school into the world of adult services 

Sponsor ed  by  The  Arc  Connect i cu t  &  The  STAR  Foundat ion 

Transition Presentations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Arc Quinebaug Valley is 

proud to host the free “After the 
Cap & Gown” workshop.  

 

Join us on:  

 

March 26th 6:00 -7:30 p.m. 

The Arc Quinebaug Valley 

687 Cook Hill Road 

Danielson, CT 06239 

 

For more information or 

directions please call  

Linda Lamoureux at  

860-774-2827 

 

Please visit our website at 

www.qvarc.org 

 

The Arc Connecticut will also host 
workshops on February 19th in 
Wallingford, February 26th in 
Westbrook, March 19th in Old 

Saybrook, March 21st in Terryville 
and April 8th in West Hartford. 


